MARYLAND
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

J. Howard Beard Health Services Building
3 Harry S. Truman Parkway

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Phone: 410-222-7193 Fax: 410-222-7479
Maryland Relay (TTY): 711
www.aahealth.org

Tonii Gedin, RN, DNP
Health Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO: Sadé Medina, Zoning Applications
Planning and Zoning Department, MS-6301

FROM: Brian Chew, Program Manager C/

Sanitary Engineering Program
DATE: May 2, 2024

CASE

NUMBER: 2024-0071-V
Robert L. Page
1528 Park Lane
Pasadena, MD 21122

SUBJECT:  Variance/Special Exception/Rezoning

The Health Department has reviewed the above referenced variance request to allow accessory
structure with less setbacks than required. The Health Department offers the following comments:

The Health Department has reviewed the on-site sewage disposal and well water supply system for
the above referenced property. The Health Department has determined that the proposed request
does not adversely affect the on-site sewage disposal and well water supply systems. The Health
Department has no objection to the above referenced request but we will need to request a setback
variance to the sewage disposal systems.

If you have further questions or comments, please contact Brian Chew at 410-222-7024.

ee: Sterling Seay
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